

Keshari Nath Tripathi GOVERNOR OF WEST BENGAL



RAJ BHAVAN KOLKATA 700 062

MESSAGE

7 February 2017

I am glad to learn that the Mahatma Gandhi University, Meghalaya is holding its first Convocation on 16th February, 2017 and bringing out its first Newsletter on this occasion.

I am sure that the University will continue to impart high quality and need-based education among the students.

I convey my felicitations to all the teachers, staff and students associated with the University and wish the publication all success.

Keshari Nath Tripathi